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Comments: My wife and I purchased a home in the Westcreek area in June 2020. We came upon the shooting

area while exploring the region. We were horrified by the amount of trash, debris and disregard for nature. As a

gun owner myself I did not feel safe driving through the area. If they had that level of disregard for the open use

of this shooting range they would possibly have the same level of disregard for gun safety. For over 30 years I've

been carrying a gun in some manner from hunting to target shooting. we've always felt it important to leave the

environment cleaner than when we show up. The people that have destroyed this area do not deserve the use of

this beautiful area  I do not believe the vast majority of shooting range users have the best interest of the

immediate community at heart. The noise can be annoying from time to time but it is tolerable. The desecration of

the area is repulsive. I am willing to speak publicly at any type of hearing or commission on this issue. 


